
 

 

7th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Trip to the Lowry 
 

As part of our history and art topics for this half term, we have organised a visit to The Lowry on 

Tuesday 28th January. The children will be taking part in a workshop exploring Lowry’s landscape 

pictures and getting a feel for the history behind the paintings. On the day of the trip 1DE and 1SR will 

be leaving school promptly at 9.00am to catch the tram to Salford Quays, and will be returning to school 

during the afternoon. 1HC will leaving school at 11:00am to catch the tram in order to have lunch 

before the workshop and will be returning to school ready for usual pick up at 3:30pm. 

 

A minimum contribution of £6.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online via 

Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which 

you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, 

you are entitled to the cost being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent on 

Parent Pay.  

 

Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your child 

would like a specific sandwich filling, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we 

don’t receive an order, we will choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually 

has a packed lunch and would like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order 

to messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Monday 20th January. 

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper 

they will either be given a high-vis jacket to wear or a school jumper from the spares box so that they 

can be easily identified. 

 

Finally, if you are able to help out on the trip, please speak to your child’s teacher or email 

messages@oswaldroadmanchester.sch.uk. Unfortunately we cannot take siblings and if we have lots of 

volunteers to help, we will draw names out of a hat to make it fair.   

 

Kind regards, 

Hayley Craven, Sian Rice, Chelsey Daley and Leanne Eldridge 

Year 1 Teachers 
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